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VERMILION FORKS 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 
“…where learners cooperate in a safe, friendly, respectful environment.” 

 

Box #970 - 99 Ridgewood Drive 
Princeton, B.C.  V0X 1W0 

Phone:  250-295-6642   Fax:  250-295-3767 
 

 
June 1, 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Parent Volunteers needed: We require some help with Hot lunch on Thursdays at 11:45 
for approximately 15 minutes. If you can volunteer some of your time, please contact 
the office. 
 
Important Dates and Reminders: 
 
Here are some upcoming important dates and events for our school for the Month of 
June. 
 
Monday, June 3rd: Ventriloquist Kellie Haines will be visiting our school. 
 
Tuesday, June 4th – Friday, June 14th: Grade 4/5’s swimming lessons. Please make sure 
your child has appropriate swim attire and towel on these days. 
 
Thursday, June 6th: VFE band concert in the PSS gym. Students need to be there by 
6:30pm and the concert will start at 7pm. 
 
Friday, June 7th: District track meet in Merritt at Vogt Park. 
 
Thursday, June 13th: Will be the last day of Homework Club for the year. This is also our 
year-end party for Homework Club students. 
 
Monday, June 17th: Entrepreneur Day. 
 
Tuesday, June 18th: Grade 4/5’s are going to Loco Landing. Permission slips are due 
back by Thursday, June 6th,  E-transfers can be sent to VFschoool@365.sd58.bc.ca.  
PSS Grads will be visiting our school. 
 
Thursday, June 20th: The grade 3’s from JA will be visiting our school. 
 
Friday, June 21st: National Indigenous Day. There will be a school trip downtown to 
celebrate. 
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Monday, June 24th: Grade 6/7’s are going to H20 in Kelowna. Permission slips are due 
back by Thursday, June 6th. 
 
Thursday, June 27th: Last day of school for students. Term 3 Report Cards are 
uploaded to the parent portal. Please contact our office before Thursday, July 4th if 
you require a paper copy or need help logging into the parent portal. 
 
School supplies for next year can be purchased at www.creativepacks.ca. Order 
deadline for free delivery to the school is Monday, July 1st. If you wish to purchase 
your own supplies, the lists are available on the school website at VFES.sd58.bc.ca. 
 
Attached is a copy of the 2024-2025 district school calendar. 
 
 
You will be notified of other events in the school as they come up.  
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support! If you have any questions or concerns, 
please call the school at 250-295-6642.   
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